
 
  

     

 

 
   

 

 

From: 
To: Commission, Prop11 
Subject: Don"t Divide Cities 
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 8:14:02 PM 

Hello,
 

I live in La Habra and my city like many cities were divided into different Assembly and State Senate
 
Districts.  Please keep all cities in tact because we are a community and knowing who our
 
representatives are should be easy.  Right  now it’s whether you live East or West of Euclid.
 

I hope the commission will be able to retire the term gerrymandering.
 

Thank you,
 
Ida MacMurray
 

P Save the Earth, one page at a time. Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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